Our Ref: 3286232

9 February 2005
Mr John Meint Sm

PO Box 6480
Upper Mt Gravatt

Dear Mr Smith,

Thank you for your correspondence dated 12 December 2004 to the Australian Federal Pol

(AFP).

From examination

go directly to the Department of Foreign Affairs. We have therefore forwarded your
correspondence to this department on your behalf.
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Australian Eederal Police

ABN: 17 864 931 143

GPO Box 410

CANBERRA ACT 2601

Telephone: (02) 6256 7777
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QLD 4122
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of your correspondence, it appears that it is more relevant for your complaint to

issues that you may have with other Commonwealth Departments would be moré appropriately
referred to them OF, alternatively, the Commonwealth Ombudsman’s Office. Their address is:

vours sincerely,
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Mark Johnsen

Manager
TCCC - Operation

Commonwealth Ombudsman
GPO Box 442
Canberra ACT 2601

s Monitoring Centre

AFP Web site: www.afp.gov.au

(13/2/2003)




